
 
 
 
 
August 17, 2000 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Approval Services 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Mr. Joe Dichoso 
 
  SUBJECT: HYUNDAI Electronics Industries Co., Ltd. 

 FCC ID: CKLHGC-610E 
 731 Confirmation No.: EA98291 
 Correspondence Reference No.: 15603 
 Request for Tech. Info.: 8/15/00 

 
Dear Joe: 
 
Transmitted herewith, on behalf of HYUNDAI Electronics Industries Co., Ltd. is an 
amendment provided in response to the request for technical information dated August 15, 
2000. 

1. Attached is the revised RF exposure warning statement, which will be place 
towards the front location in the user’s manual. 

2. Please find the attached illustration identifying the peak SAR location with respect 
to the device for both head and body SAR. 

3. Please find the attached photographs of the specific belt-clip tested for SAR 
compliance.  

  
 
We trust this information is sufficient to issue the grant ASAP.  If you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
cc: HYUNDAI Electronics Industries Co., Ltd. 

 


